SPF Marching Band Permission Form & Contact Information

Dear Parent/Guardian, Welcome to the Scotch Plains-Fanwood Raiders Marching Band 2017-2018 Season!

It is essential that you submit a SPF District Permission Form and provide us with contact information so we can keep you informed regarding all aspects of the marching band season. **Many times last minute adjustments are made to the practice, performance, and departure schedules throughout the season.** Giving us an e-mail address (that you check regularly) will assist us in keeping you current on all instructions from the staff.

The student information section will be used by the Drum Majors, Guard Captains and Section Leaders to contact the marching band members.

This **two sided** form should be returned to the "Blue Box" in the HS music department office or mailed directly to Andrea Cerini 2240 Mountain Avenue, Scotch Plains **ASAP**.

Students cannot participate without a current permission form.

(Please write clearly and legibly)

Student Section:

Student's Name:	Please Circle:
	Grade 2017/18: 9 th 10 th 11 th 12 th
	School: SPFHS or UCVTS/Magnet
Student's e-mail:	Student's cell number:
Instrument/Section:	Student's T-shirt size: (Please Circle)
	S M L XL XXL

Parent/Guardian Section:

Father's Name:	Mother's Name:
Home Address:	Home Phone #:
Parent's e-mail: (one per family unless you would like to be contacted separately)	
For emergency use only: Father/Guardian's cell phone:	For emergency use only: Mother/Guardian's cell phone:

Questions? Contact SPFMBA Marching Band Liaisons Andrea Cerini (908) 889-5961, Regina O'Connor(908) 889-4883 or email us at spfraidersmb@gmail.com

(**Turn this page over and complete the SPF District Permission Form side**)